Roseville Community Schools is dedicated to ensuring students receive the best instruction possible.
Following the guidelines from the State of Michigan, we are prepared to offer students full-time face-to-face
instruction or a virtual only online learning environment. Below are the highlights of each program to help
parents make the best decision for their family. Please visit our web site at https://rosevillepride.org/ for
more details.

Option 2
Virtual Only — 100% Online

Students (PreK-12) will attend five (5) days per week
during regular school hours.

GSRP students will attend four (4) days per week, based
on grant requirements, during regular school hours.

Students will be taught by Roseville Schools’ teacher(s)
Students must follow all safety measures as provided by
the district, including frequent hand washing/use of hand
sanitizer, face masks, and social distancing whenever
possible.

The district will provide all required safety equipment.

Students choosing not to follow all safety measures will be
moved to the virtual only option.

If the state moves back to phase 1-3, all students will
move to virtual learning.

Breakfast and lunch will be served daily.

Buses will be running. All students (PreK-12) must wear a
mask while on the bus.

Latchkey will be available. Masks must be worn unless
students are outside and maintaining social distancing
whenever possible.

Students new to the district may register online.
https://ecollect.accelaschool.com/Rosevilleregistration

Current Roseville students must complete the
“Current RCS Student Commitment Form - PreK-12”
online and choose the face-to-face option.

All students (PreK-12) selecting the virtual option are
considered Roseville Community Schools students.

There will be a set schedule during the regular school day
that students will be expected to follow.

Online instruction will be monitored for attendance, active
participation, and academic integrity.

Students are eligible to participate in all extra-curricular
activities.

Coursework will count toward a student’s academic
progress and G.P.A.

Students will receive a teacher(s) from Roseville or our
online resource partner. A Roseville mentor will be
assigned to any student using our resource partner.
Meals will be available for pickup at designated locations.

All courses meet NCAA Clearing House requirements.

Students new to the district may register online.
https://ecollect.accelaschool.com/Rosevilleregistration

Current Roseville students must complete the
“Current RCS Student Commitment Form - PreK-12”
online and choose the virtual option.

*Note: Required safety protocols set forth by the MI Safe Schools: Return to School Roadmap will be followed.
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